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Some beautiful handmade cards created by the 
wonderful artists here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home. 
Congratulations to our Residents Bella, Theresa, Christina 
and Aileen for the wonderful creative work and thank you 
to Art teacher Tracey for the advice and guidance.

Handmade Cards
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At Oakwood Lodge we celebrated Teresa’s 99th 
birthday and had a fabulous party to celebrate. 
Happy Birthday Teresa from all your friends at 
Oakwood Lodge.

Teresa's 99th Birthday

Our lovely Resident June celebrated her birthday 
in style here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home. 
As well as enjoying the fabulous cake made for 
her by our Chef Melchor, June partook in a 
refreshing glass of wine too. It was all great fun.  
Happy birthday June from all your friends here in 
Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home.

June’s Birthday

We celebrated Bloomsday here in Oakwood Lodge - Bloomsday is a commemoration and 
celebration of the life of Irish writer James Joyce, observed annually on 16 June. We had our 
hats on to mark the occasion and were out in the sun doing our art work for the day.

Bloomsday Celebrations

Father's Day Photo Booth

What a lovely sunny day we had on Father’s Day in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home. There were lots of 
smiles as we had so many visitors.  We had singing, dancing, beer (non-alcohol) before settling down for 
the evening to watch the Euros.  A fabulous day was had by all.
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Arts & Crafts is an activity that is enjoyed very much by our Residents here in Oakwood Lodge 
and our Residents were delighted to welcome back the wonderful Tracey who helps us perfect 
our Arts & Crafts.
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Arts & Crafts

Over the Bank Holiday, we wanted to get out in the sun at Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home and 
were determined to brighten up our courtyard fence. Dermot and Bella got stuck in and did a 
fabulous job.

Bank Holiday Fun

Flower Power

Flower Power in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home this week.  Our Residents made some beautiful flowers 
from clay and decorated them.  After much discussion and debate by all involved, it was agreed that 
fabulous artwork would look very well beside the real flowers in our flower beds!  We hope you agree.  

Oakwood Lodge



S T O R I E S
F R O M

S T O R I E S
F R O M

IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 01-4968744
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An Afternoon of Gardening

What a fabulous surprise to receive these 
stunning flowers. Thank you so much to the 
family of our Oakwood Lodge Resident, John D.  
We really really appreciate your kindness and 
generosity.  The flowers have taken pride of 
place in our Home and are being enjoyed by 
Residents and Staff for their beauty and fabulous 
aroma.

A Fabulous Surprise

Here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home our 
Activities Coordinators work hard to create 
programmes and projects that are fun for our 
Residents.  This is a little project that was made 
with our wonderful resident Maureen, it is an 
‘activity tree’ outlining all the activities Maureen 
enjoys most.

Maureen's Activity Tree

In Oakwood Lodge we took advantage of the lovely weather and got out into the sun to do a little 
gardening and some relaxing. It was a lovely way to spend an afternoon.

Garden Tea Party

What a fabulous day we had for a Garden Tea Party here in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home.  With our fab 
Activities Coordinator Christine as hostess, we were in good hands!!

We decided to have a ‘Happy Hour’ out in our garden during the lovely sunny weather. We had 
a few tipples, some ice cream and a bit of karaoke too. A fun afternoon was enjoyed by all.

Happy Hour
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